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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 12:13 PM


To: Justin Ly - NOAA Federal


Cc: Seth Naman; Harrison, Katrina


Subject: Re: PMP for the ROC on LTO


Justin,


Katrina Harrison, cc'ed here, is Reclamation's Project Manager for the ROC on LTO. I'll defer to her regarding


distribution of the MOU, draft schedule, status of requests for cooperating agency, and G-to-G consultation.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


On Thu, Aug 24, 2017 at 12:04 PM, Justin Ly - NOAA Federal <justin.ly@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Garwin,


The Hoopa Valley Tribe and the Yurok Tribe have been asking about the reinitation on the CVP. Can we send


them the MOU and draft schedule? They are wondering how they can engage. Who would be the primary


contact from Reclamation that they can reach out to?


The MOU states: Federally Recognized Tribes with a specific interests or concerns regarding the Reinitiation


of Consultation on the Coordinated Long-term Operation of the CVP and SWP, will be invited by Reclamation


to become a cooperating agency for the associated NEPA process. As a cooperating agency, these Federally


Recognized Tribes will participate in the development and review of the EIS and identify issues and provide


information to be considered. Moreover, Reclamation leadership will engage in Government-to-Government


consultation if requested by the Federally Recognized Tribe(s), seeking their input and considering their


interest as a necessary and integral part of the decision-making process.


The NEPA process is ramping up and it doesn't appear Reclamation has reached out to the Tribes yet.


Thanks,


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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On Wed, Jun 28, 2017 at 7:28 PM, Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Justin and Seth,


Attached is the Project Management Plan for the ROC on LTO. It is currently going through NMFS


management (Maria) and NOAA-GC (Chris Keifer) review and clearance.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--
Justin Ly


North Coast Branch Supervisor


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


(707) 825-5154


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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